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FOXRIDGE CIVIC ASSOCIATION 
GENERAL MEETING 

January 23, 2013 
 

The January General meeting of the Foxridge Civic Association was called to order by Shon 
Prescott at 7:03 pm at St. Giles Presbyterian Church. 
  
Present were: 
 
  Shon Prescott, President 
  Jim Warfuel, Vice President 

Bill Poremba, Treasurer 
  Judy Snyder, Secretary 
  Sharon Warfuel, Block Rep Coordinator 

Bob McDermott, Annual Membership Coordinator 
Bruce Snyder, Yard Sale Coordinator 
Nancy Prescott, Neighborhood Beautification 
Susan Parkins, Web Master 
Jim Antonelli, Candidate for Treasurer 

 
The treasurer gave the year-end financial report.  The secretary gave an overview of yearly 
business including information on the number of foreclosures in the neighborhood. 
 
The president thanked all the volunteer Board members, Coordinators and Web Master for all 
their hard work over the past year.  
 
The Board members, Coordinators and Web Master introduced themselves and gave some 
information of their past service and how many years they have resided in the Foxridge 
community. 
 
The president gave a summary of maintenance expenditures for 2012.  They included: the 
maintenance of 100 islands, over 500 palm trees in the islands and adjacent to the street 
lights, entrance sign upkeep and the general beautification of the neighborhood.  He stated 
that 100% of the collected association membership fees go to the upkeep and beautification 
of the neighborhood. 
 
The president presented the Board recommendations for projects for the year 2013: 
 
  Palm Tree Maintenance ( to be accomplished in sections) 
  Landscaping projects at all three entrance signs. 

More solar lighting around signs 
 

  



   

New Business: 
 
The subject of illegal holiday fireworks was submitted for concern.  The president stated that 
he would investigate the situation. 
 
The president called for nominations and elections from the membership. 
 
The following candidates were nominated and elected: 
 

Shon Prescott, President 
  Jim Warfuel, Vice President 

Jim Antonelli, Treasurer 
  Judy Snyder, Secretary 
 
 
The meeting was turned over to Sharon Warfuel, Block Rep Coordinator who gave the 
presentation to the Block Reps in attendance.  She passed out Block Rep packets and new 
name badges to all.  Bob McDermott, membership coordinator, addressed the group with 
further information regarding the contents of the packets, methods of collecting and reporting 
information.  The packets were distributed to the attending Block Reps. 
 
Wayne  Bolla volunteered to be the new Activities coordinator. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:05 pm. 
        Respectfully submitted, 

        Judy Snyder 
        Judy Snyder, Secretary  
 


